St. Conaire's Newsletter

March 1st, 2019 www.conaires.ie

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Parents' Association QUIZ: St. Conaire's Parents' Association will be holding a table quiz tonight, Friday, March 1st in the Oakwood Arms Hotel at 8 pm.

Tables are €20 and there are forty great spot prizes! Your support would be much appreciated. Thank you in advance.

Ash Wednesday, March 6th: Ashes will be distributed in the school on Wednesday next to mark the beginning of Lent. Fr. Arnie and Fr. Francis will be in the school.

Reading Engagement Survey: Many thanks to all the parents who responded to our survey. The results are being collated at the moment and they will feed into our School Improvement Plan for Literacy.

Indoor Athletics: 43 pupils from 4th, 5th and 6th classes will be travelling to Corofin on Monday, March 4th to take part in an indoor athletics event. We wish them every success.

Confirmation Preparation Mass: The next preparation mass takes place at 6:30 pm tomorrow evening, March 2^{nd} , in Ss. John & Paul Church. Well done to the 6^{th} class pupils who are taking part in the Faith Friends programme; the next event is on Tuesday evening in the school at 7 pm.

Artist in School: The 3rd classes are currently taking part in an art project with artist Susanna Anker and the fruits of their work will be seen in the coming weeks. Thanks to Mrs. Eisenberg and Ms. Bulfin for organising this project.

World Book Day 2019: Next Thursday, March 7th, is World Book Day and a number of events have been organised in the school.

Awesome Activities Easter Camp 2019: This year's camp will run from April 23rd to April 26th in St. Conaire's. The camp aims to cater for every child with sports, games and creativity. There will be age specific groupings for all children from Junior Infants to 6th class. All queries should be directed to Mr. Glynn at the following email: awesomeactivitycamp@gmail.com

FLIGHT RAFFLE TICKETS: We are very lucky to have 3 return flights from Shannon Airport to East Midlands, Bristol and Ibiza. A strip of tickets costs €5 and all proceeds go towards supporting our Literacy and Library programme in the school. The draw will take place next week.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Walsh Maria O'Driscoll Principal Deputy Principal